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As a resident of Portland, I am in support of this bill as we desperately need more 

land for affordable housing. I live down the block from Powell Blvd. where dozens of 

people are living in tents and RVs. We have had open fires, and RV fire, and people 

exposed to harsh winters and other dangers. Please innovate in how you are using 

land for new, affordable housing by supporting this bill. Thank you! 


